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From: Manley, Jeff Jeff. Manley@ki2.nd.us
Subject: Girls' golf co-op dissolution request
Date: September 22, 2022 at 11:26 AM
To: brian.bubach@ndhsaa.org
Cc: Daren Christianson Daren.Christianson@k12.nd.us, Ethen Askvig Ethen.Askvig@k12.nd.us, Engelstad, Seth
Seth.Engelstad@k12.nd.us

Cavalier requests to dissolve its current co-op in girls’ golf with North Border-Pembina and North
Border-Walhalla (Pembina County North) effective at the end of the 2022 season. This dissolution
is contingent on approval of a new girls’ golf co-op being established with Langdon Area-Edmore-
Munich beginning with the start of the 2023-24 school year.

Please contact me if you have any questions.
Jeff Manley, Superintendent

Cavalier Public School
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